
Special points of interest: 

Wed 6 May 

School banking / Mother’s Day Mass 9am / Confirm. Retreat - School 

Hall / GATE ‘Clued up Kids’ Yr6 Excursion / Staff Mtg 

Fri 8 May 

Prayer Assembly - Yr 2 / Inter School Sport OLGC vs HS 

Mon 11 May 

X/Country Train. Bent St - 8am 

Holy Spirit Catholic Primary School is committed to the pursuit of Christian 
Truth & Excellence. 

All members of the school community are encouraged to develop their 
potential and special qualities in an environment centred on Christ. 
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FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE 

Come Holy Spirit 

Oh God, who has taught the 

hearts of the faithful by the 

light of the Holy Spirit, grant 

that by the gift of the same 

Spirit we may be always truly 

wise and ever rejoice in his  

happiness. 

Dear Parents, 

 

The onset of rain and cooler temperatures reminds us that we are already in May and the season is really starting to change. May has 

always been a month set aside for special devotion to Mary the mother of Jesus and a time we remember our own mothers as well. 

This Wednesday ahead of Mother’s Day this coming weekend we have a special Mother’s Day Mass on Wednesday 6th May beginning 

at 9.00am. This will be followed by morning tea in the hall and all parents and friends are welcome to attend. Children may escort their 

parents to the hall and then return to class as our year one parents group are looking after our catering requirements. 

 

Mary Pearton has asked me to convey her gratitude for the condolences she and her family have received from the Holy Spirit  

Community. The funeral for Rick will take place this Friday 8th May at Pinnaroo beginning at 10.30am. We continue to include Mary and 

her family in our thoughts and prayers during this difficult time. 

 

Our Confirmation candidates have their annual Retreat on Wednesday and will join us for mass, then begin their  

program in the Parish Centre. 

 

This Friday, our year five and year six students play Our Lady of Good Council School, Karrinyup, in interschool sports with all games 

beginning at 1.30pm.Next week our students in years three and five begin their NAPLAN testing.    

 

The year two prayer assembly also takes place this Friday morning at 9.00am. Certificates of recognition for record breaking swims at 

last term’s Interschool Swimming Carnival will also be given out during the assembly.  

 

Interviews for Kindergarten placements also begin this week as we look to build our new incoming cohort for the 2016 school year.  

Wishing you all a good week! 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Steve Versteegen—Principal 

Wishing all our special mums a very 

Happy Mother’s Day this Sunday!  



If any families have children who will 

be turning 3 between 1st July, 2012 to 

30th June, 2013 and have not yet sub-

mitted application to attend the Pre- 

Kindy 2016 sessions, please contact 

the school office. 

 

Homemade and supplied fresh by Ocean 

Village Café  

Order & Pay online at 

www.schoollunchonline.com.au 

Orders MUST be placed by 12 noon on 

Thursday!  

Contact the P&F with any questions/

issues (Jo Quinnj.quinn@ecu.edu.au ) 

WEDNESDAYS – SUSHI ONLY  

(order by Tuesday 2 pm)  

Tuna/Chicken/Vegi /Combo – small 

and large  

 

FRIDAYS – BIG MENU  

(order by Thursday 12 noon)  

Sandwiches/Rolls/Wraps, Hot Food  

(toasted sandwiches, chicken burger,  

sausage roll, fried  rice), Salads   
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PRE KINDY 2016:              

  Help wanted:           UMPIRES REQUIRED:   

Lunches:        Milo is back! 

                                                                            Holy Spirit Catholic Primary School  

 

 Each Friday Milo will be available from the 

hall for $1.  Please bring your $1 for your 

warm Milo during Term 2. Please remem-

ber to place all rubbish in the bin! 

Help wanted to cut and  
laminate some resources for the 
Literacy team.   
If you can spare some time 
please see Aley Merchant. 
 
 
 

If any parents or friends can as-

sist in helping with umpiring for 

netball and or soccer, for 4 Fri-

days in Term 2, please contact 

Ms Newton or the school office. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:j.quinn@ecu.edu.au
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NEW UNIFORMS 

Order forms are available on our 

website: 

www.holyspirit.wa.edu.au   

Jenny Franklin Enterprises 

1/85 Guthrie St, Osborne Park 

J.parsons@jfe.net.au 
 

 

PRE LOVED UNIFORM SHOP  

Pre Loved uniforms are sold Monday 
8.30—9.00am. 

Michelle, Amanda and Charlotte 

 

Keep Tabs On It, will avoid any lost 
garments in future and for every set of 
tabs purchased $2 goes to the school. 

 

 

School banking continues on Wednesdays.  
Please bring in your savings and passbook 
to collect tokens and achieve your saving 
goals. 
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FOOTY TIPPING: 

UNIFORMS: 

Sorry I missed the newsletter last week so this is a combined update for Rounds 4 and 5: 

Last week’s weekly prize winner of $25 was the mysteriously named tipper “Janey Smith” with 6 correct tips. No one actually tipped Melbourne to beat Rich-
mond – the Friday night margin game so the prize still goes to the tipper with highest number of winning tips and the closest to the margin even though they 
didn’t tip the winner of the margin game – hope that all makes sense! 

Congrats “Janey Smith” – you know who you are…..you can collect your prize from the office. (That will buy you at least a weeks worth of morning coffee’s) 

Bazinga! is this week’s weekly prize winner of $25 with 8 correct tips and the closest – yet still quite far from the 75 point margin from Carlton v Collingwood 
on Fri night. Well done Bazinga – current Holy Spirit student – Year 5 

Most tippers got 7 or 8 this week however only one tipper selected Western Bulldogs to beat Sydney – E.R.Y.  

Bazinga you can collect your prize from the office from Tuesday. 

We now have some separation at the top with Awesomeness feeling the pressure leaving Swanselona and Winner at the top of the table.   

Tipper Ladder -  After 5 Rounds 

Equal 1st              Winner                  34    Equal 7th   Scotty  32 

  Swanselona                   34      PipB  32 

        Moffman  32 

Equal 3rd              Team Brooks                 33      Pav’s Premiers 32 

  Viking                              33 

JAYCEE                            33 

                                 Awesomeness                33 

                                 Pav’s Premiers                32 

Payment due now 

For anyone  who hasn’t paid their money yet, can you please do so …..(I’m about  a week or so behind with entering payments in the system yet so if you have 
paid it may not be showing up yet…) You can leave your $50 at the office or pay by direct bank transfer: 
 
BSB no 036 063   Account No 251450 Customer Reference: TIP "Name i.e. initial and surname"  e.g. TIP M Giangiulio 

As it can be tricky managing the recording of payments made by Direct transfer we ask you to use the customer reference convention above - i.e.  Tip "Initial 
and Surname" . The word "Tip" will show that the payment is for Footy Tipping and as we have some families with the same surname we will need "initial" 
and Surname.  

 You can still choose to pay your money directly to the office in cash or cheque. 

 Don’t forget to get your tips in this week for the 6th round by 5:40pm Perth time Friday 

 Go to www.footytipping.net.au/holyspiritschool  to enter your tips. 

 

 Good luck! 

Pete and Margot Giangiulio 0412984027petemarg@iinet.net.au 

http://www.footytipping.net.au/holyspiritschool
mailto:petemarg@iinet.net.au


Holy Spirit School 

Cnr Brompton & Bent St 

CITY BEACH  6015 

Email: admin @ holyspirit.wa.edu.au 

www:holyspirit.wa.edu.au 

PH: 08 9341 2551  FX: 08 9341 4335 

 

 
 

OPEN DAY 
Victoria Square, PERTH 

Sunday 17 May, 11.00 am ï 1.30 pm 

 

FUNDRAISING AND FRIENDRAISING is the theme of this year’s AGM and mini conference, being 
held at St Peter’s Catholic Primary School, 103 Wood Street, Inglewood on Wednesday 27th May 2015 
from 5pm-8.30pm.   

 

We have Mandy Weidmann, CEO, The Fundraising Directory coming from Queensland to speak to us on 
how creative fundraising builds strong communities.  The Fundraising Directory book will be complimentary 
for each parent who attends the evening.   

 

We also have Allan Blagaich, CEO, School Curriculum and Standards Authority (SCSA), coming to outline the changes to the 
curriculum from pre-primary to year 12.  Allan is a wonderfully engaging speaker and is very happy to answer any questions you 
may have.  We promise to squeeze the formalities of the AGM between our two guest speakers.   

 

Light supper and drinks will be provided and there is plenty of on-site parking available.  For more information and to register 
please go to http://pffwa.eventbrite.com.au/  Registration is free for parents of affiliated schools, however everyone is welcome to 
attend.  Please register for catering purposes by Friday 22nd May.   

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 
ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦŦŀŎŜōƻƻƪΦŎƻƳκǇũǿŀ      ǿǿǿΦǇũΦǿŀΦŜŘǳΦŀǳ                          фнтм рфлф           мло ²ƻƻŘ {ǘΣ LƴƎƭŜǿƻƻŘΣ 

http://pffwa.eventbrite.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/pffwa
http://www.pff.wa.edu.au

